

Dear Bidder

## RFB UKZN 49-23 PROCUREMENT OF GENERATORS FOR THE SCHOOL OF LIFE SCIENCES AT WESTVILLE CAMPUS.

The University of KwaZulu Natal (UKZN) wishes to advise that the above-mentioned request for bids advertised on the University website on 16 November 2023 has been cancelled.

Any inconvenience is regretted.

Kind regards

Ms. Thandeka Nawenya

Director: Finance and Procurement

09 October 2024

Division: Finance and Procurement

Postal Address: Private Bag X54001, Durban, 4000, South Africa

Telephone:+27 (0) 31 260 8878/7962/7914/7601 Website: www.ukzn.ac.za

A 1910 - 2010 A 100 YEARS OF ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE